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The May Member Meeting will be 
held at 7PM on Thursday May 9th.   
 
Join us BEFORE the meeting for 
some WGC Steel fun – starts @ 
5pm. 

- Rimfire handguns & all rifles and 
carbines start from a low ready 

- Centerfire handguns start 
holstered. 

Long guns come to the 
line flagged and bagged. 

Handguns must be bagged, cased 
or holstered. 

 

PROSPECTIVE MEMBERS 
David Greene, Hudson 

 
If any current members have any 
concerns or objections regarding 
any of the prospective members, 
please contact a club officer 
before the final vote at the 
January meeting. 

  CLUB MEMBERSHIPS REMINDER 
If your gate card doesn’t work for 
some reason, please contact 
Daniel or Marc on the website 
contacts page. 

RANGE UPDATES  
Bay 2 Berm Saga - we'll miss 
hearing about you!  The top of the 
berm between Bay 2 and Bay 3 
has been topped off and 
completed. 

Just a reminder - You never shoot 
into the side berms of any bay 
(except the left berm of Bay 5). 

The ditch on the 300 yard range 
was also cleaned out to let water 
flow again as well. 

VINTAGE MILITARY MATCH 
Sunday May 26th 2pm – 7pm 

We’ll be shooting antique military 
rifles, from World War II and 
earlier.  There will also be side 
matches for 1911 pistols and a 
fun side match for Modern 
Military Arms.   The .22 training 
rifle and Military Muzzleloader 
Match will be dropped this year, 
but the range will be set up for 
anyone wishing to shoot those 
guns for fun. 

RIMFIRE BENCHREST 
Rimfire Benchrest matches are 
2nd Sunday of the Month. 

Our next 100 yard bench rifle 
match is May 12th at 1:00 PM 
meet some new friends. Entry fee 
is $5 per rifle.  
 

WGC STEEL 
Next match is May 18th - we look 
forward to seeing everyone there.  
There will be no changes to the 
match format, so the stages they 
know and love will be ready for 
them. 

Kirk Keller is the new Director and 
will be posting more updates 
online soon. 

WGC PISTOL  

Southern Defensive Pistol (WGC 
Pistol) holding it's first match at 
the club Saturday May 11th - 
registration @ 9am. 

Visit WGCPistol.com for 
additional details / rules 

TRAP SHOOTING  
Trap is still practicing on Sunday 
afternoons at 2PM as well as our 
next ATA trap tournament May 
25th (4th Saturdays of the month 
through Summer). 
 
Our club ranked #2 in the state, 
throwing 72,000 clays for the year 
(missing #1 spot by 4,000 clays)! 

  



 

Improvements to berm on Bay #2 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 


